
 

 

 

DATE:  August 26th  
 

Construction work is happening along  the length of the project From 83rd ave west to Becks 
Road. 

 Work is moving North on Grand and work is being completed on the south end of the 

project  

 Milling and paving on the south end of the project has started 

 Culvert installation at various locations,   

 Rail is being formed on the Knowlton Creek bridge 

 Sidewalk and curb pours 

 Bypass lanes will be constructed at a couple of additional locations to allow for 

installation of new culverts. 

 Replacement of pavement at culvert locations 

 The Signal south of 88th Ave will be removed next week and the signal at 88th will be 

installed.  

 

  Traffic changes expected this week: 
  Traffic weaves are being installed at numerous locations to allow for culvert installation 

The Speed limit is 35 MPH along the entire length of Grand from I-35 to Becks Road  

 
Contact information about the project: 
MnDOT Project website  http://www.dot.state.mn.us/d1/projects/Hwy23grand/index.html 

You can sign up on the web site for contacts and an e mail will be sent as project changes are 
updated. Updates will be posted weekly or as major changes to traffic occur on the project.  
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